
 

FIPP Congress extends early bird discount

The "early bird" registration deadline for the 36th FIPP World Magazine Congress, 13 - 15 May 2007, in Beijing, China has
been extended until 31 January 2007. This is due to technical problems as a result of damage to the Internet link between
the Chinese mainland and foreign countries following an earthquake in Taiwan. In the meantime, the order form can be
downloaded here and faxed back +86 10 6430 1108 (China). The online link is www.fipp36china.com.
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